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Information Letter no. 31-2014 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
With regard to the upcoming EFC/CEE Congress in Strasbourg on 6th June 2014, we 
can send you today the report from our auditor Bartholdi. 
 
Please forward this document to your President, and in case he is not participating at 
the Congress, to his representative. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
With best regards, 
 
Max W.F. Geuter 
General Secretary 
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